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Welcome New Members

	· Matthew Robins
	· Mark De Haas

	· Alyssa Shiel
	· Bailey Mathews

	· Tyler Mathews
	· Joshua Catalano

	· Brandon Catalano
	· Max De-Vries

	· Bryce De-Vries
	· Phil Hansen


We hope you enjoy your racing with us at Southside BMX Club. Remember to nominate NO LATER than 3:20pm and please don’t hesitate to speak to any committee member if you have any questions.

BMXWA State Championships

A reminder to all members that the State Championships will be held at Byford BMX Club on the weekend of the 6th and 7th of October. For those new to the sport this is a great event to go and watch as quite a lot of Southside members will be competing. Also those members competing must remember to bring along Southside club jerseys for the march past during the opening ceremony on Saturday. Byford BMX Club has advised that tents and shelters can only be set up on the ovals on either side of the track. NO shelters are to be set up within the track boundaries.
Coaching

Jade McPherson is an accredited BMX coach and will be available for coaching at Southside. The cost will be $10 per child per hour and we hope to set up some sessions with Jade after the states if we get enough interest. If anyone is interested please let us know when we get back to racing at Southside after the school holidays.

Fee Changes
The committee has made a small change to the race nomination fee structure for members. From now on, second classes raced on a day i.e. cruiser class, will incur an extra $2 fee. So if a rider races age + cruiser their nomination fee will be $6 ($4 + $2). Another change is the family fee. The existing cost of $10 for a family will from now apply to families of four riders. Any extra family members will incur an extra $2. So a family of five riders will pay $12 ($10 + $2) a family of six riders will pay $14 ($10 +$4) and so on. If there is any confusion please see registrars on race day for a full explanation of fees.

Thanks

Thanks to Paul McCartney for the donation of two very nice helmets to the club. These helmets have been added to the stock of loan helmets available to new riders (and forgetful Southsiders!).

Stockland Bullcreek Shopping Centre Spirit Awards
At 12pm on the 13th of October the major prize in this competition will be drawn at the shopping centre. Southside has three members out of the twelve finalists in the draw – Brock McKay, Jonas Aranda and Paul Czirr. The winner will receive $500 and their nominated sporting club will receive $2000! Fingers crossed for our riders (and our club) and hopefully we will have plenty of members there to wish them luck!

Busy Bee

Thanks to all of the members and parents who helped out at the busy bee. Special thanks to Paul McCartney for providing the diorite for the track modifications.
Race Jersey, Jackets & Hoodies Orders

Another order will be placed for jackets and hoodies if there are enough expressions of interest. There are also a number of race jerseys still for sale in a variety of sizes.

Christmas Wind-Up
A date for every ones calendar!  The club’s Christmas wind-up will be held at Point Walter on Sunday 9th December. More details soon.

	Licenses due to expire:


Charlotte Bowen
8 October 2007
Richard Gaskin
15 October 2007

Jarrah Hansen
15 October 2007
Kimberley Hansen
14 October 2007

Tanami Hansen
4 November 2007
Zane Kuller
22 October 2007

Cameron Martin
14 October 2007
Tristan O’Brien
4 November 2007

Aaron Parany
6 November 2007

	Upcoming Events Reminder:


BMXWA State Championships – Byford BMX Club Saturday 6th & Sunday 7th October 2007.
Thank you to our sponsors
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